ISSUED: December 3, 2015

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UM 1737

In the Matter of
CENTURYLINK/QWEST, RULING

Access Service Ordering and Billing
System Consolidation Plan.

DISPOSITION: NEXT STATUS REPORT DUE FEBRUARY 10, 2016

On November 25, 2015, Staff of the Oregon Public Utility Commission filed a status report and
motion to modify the procedural schedule in this docket. A workshop was scheduled for today.
Staff indicates that a workshop will be scheduled for the week of January 27, 2016 instead. Staff
asks that another status report be due on February 10, 2016. Staff represents that
CenturyLink/Qwest and Integra Telecom of Oregon, Inc. support this plan.

Workshops are scheduled by agreement of the parties and do not require Commission approval.
As Staff filed a status report on November 25, 2015, Staff need not file another status report in
December. The next status report in this docket is due on February 10, 2016.

Dated this 3rd day of December, 2015, at Salem, Oregon.
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Traci A. G. Klrkpatnck
Administrative Law Judge *



